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Board of Selectmen 
Minutes 

Monday, June 26, 2017 at 10:00am 
Town Hall Meeting Room 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00am by Chair Lucy Wallace in the Town Hall Meeting 
Room. Selectmen Stu Sklar, Kara McGuire Minar and Alice von Loesecke were in attendance as 
well as Town Administrator Tim Bragan and Executive Assistant Julie Doucet.  
 
Town Clerk Interview 
Lucy Wallace introduced Marlene Kenney as the qualified candidate for the position and asked 
her to introduce herself to the Board.  

Kenney said she began her municipal career in Harvard some years back where she got her first 
exposure working with Janet Vellante in the Town Clerks office. She has since worked in 
Littleton in the treasurer’s office and currently in Groton as an Assistant Town Clerk. She is 
excited and ready for this opportunity.  

The board members asked a few questions and thanked Kenney for her thoughtful consideration 
before applying for the position.  

Minar made it a point to thank Janet Vellante for assisting the town under the circumstances.  

On a Sklar/Minar motion, the board voted unanimously to appoint Marlene Kenney as the new 
Town Clerk for the Town of Harvard subject to a pre-employment physical. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30am. 

 


